
 

       

      

 

29 October 2020 

Dear Jeremy, 

Invitation to attend Committee in relation to Welsh Government’s draft budget 2021-22 

As I’m sure you are aware, the Finance Committee has issued its consultation on the Welsh 
Government’s draft budget 2021-22 and it will commence taking formal evidence on 14 December 
2020 when the Minister for Finance and Trefnydd will attend the Committee.  

This year’s budget will undoubtedly be affected by the ongoing uncertainty arising from the 
COVID-19 pandemic and the end of the transition period following Brexit. Given your role in 
coordinating Wales' recovery from the COVID-19 pandemic and in coordinating the work for the 
UK’s withdrawal from the European Union, the Committee would like to invite you to a formal 
evidence session in January 2021, to assist us in our budget scrutiny work.  

The Committee will be able to provide a confirmed date, once Business Committee has considered 
the committee timetable for the spring term 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

Jeremy Miles MS 

Counsel General and Minister for European Transition 

https://business.senedd.wales/mgConsultationDisplay.aspx?id=406&RPID=1019462822&cp=yes

